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Christmas Dinner - Wednesday 13th December 2023 

 

Dear Blaise Families, 

We are delighted to invite your child to attend Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 13th December 2023. This is an event 
that belongs to the whole community and will be hosted during lesson 4 for Year 7 and Resource Base children and 
during the normal lunch hour for Years 8,  9, 10 and 11. We are extremely proud of the hard work our children do every 
day and we are so proud this has been recognised by Ofsted grading the school as ‘Good’ this term. To say thank you 
to the children for all of their hard work, Christmas Dinner will be offered to every child free of charge.  

For your child to purchase Christmas Dinner they need to go to the dining hall at lunchtime and queue in the normal 
way. This applies to those with free school meals also. The free meal for everyone will be capped at the price of a meal 
deal (£2.60) Students will not be able to spend more than this at the till.  

If your child brings a packed lunch to school they will be able to eat this with their year group at the times indicated 
above. 

If your child normally eats at break time but would like to purchase Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 13th then we 
would advise that they bring a small snack for break time and can then eat during the times indicated above. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss S Bate 

 

Assistant Headteacher - Character 
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